
Summer 2022 P-EBT

All students that were enrolled in a St. James Parish Public School or Head
Start Program for at least one day in the month of May 2022 will receive a
payment of $391. Payments will be issued in two installments, one for
$195 and a second for $196 

Visit www.dcfs.la.gov for more information
or call the P-EBT helpline 

1-888-997-1117

Who's eligible?
Any student enrolled in a St. James Parish Public School or Head Start Program
for at least one day in the month of May 2022. (This includes graduating seniors)

How are benefits calculated?

If you already have a P-EBT card, benefits will automatically be loaded to that
card. To request a replacement card contact DCFS at the number below.

 If you do not have a card from previous rounds of P-EBT one will be mailed to
the address on record at the child's school. If you need assistance activating
your card contact DCFS at the number below.

Most students will not receive benefits right away. Students who received
benefits for May 2022 will receive benefits immediately on their current P-EBT
card. All other benefits are expected to be issued beginning in late summer and
into the autumn months

When are benefits issued?


